IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING PAYMENT TO FORMER
SUNSTAR HEALTH PLAN, INC. PROVIDERS

February 8, 2000

Attention Former SunStar Providers:

On February 1, 2000, SunStar Health Plan, Inc., was adjudicated insolvent and placed in
receivership. Former SunStar members are provided with continued health care coverage on and
after February 1, 2000, through the Florida Health Maintenance Organization Consumer
Assistance Plan (“HMQCAP”). The HMOCAP is created by Florida statutes. Its primary
purpose is to provide short-term replacement health care coverage for the commercial members
of an insolvent HMO. By statute, the HMOCAP is comprised of all solvent HMOs in the state of
Florida. It’s funding is generated by assessments against these HMC members.

The HMOCAP is responsible for payment of claims for services rendered on February 1¥ and
beyond, until the member is no longer eligible or obtains coverage elsewhere. The HMOCAP
has contracted with Administrative Services, Inc. to process these claims and will pay all
such claims for services rendered to eligible subscribers in accordance with the terms of the
coverage contract. '

Please send your claims for services rendered on or after February 1 to:
Administrative Services, Inc. '

Post Office Box 839000

Miami, Florida 33282-9000.

For questions concerning these claims, please call 888/339-4497 and 407/304-1066.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Ronald J. Berding

Chairman #

Florida Health Maintenance Organization B
Consumer Assistance Plan




